
 

 

 

 
 
 
12th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
 

State Funeral for Her Royal Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 
 

Following the sad news of the passing of our Queen, we have come together as a school community to 
understand the incredible impact she had upon our nation. In our year group assemblies held on Friday, we 
took time to reflect, discuss and understand that the country is now in a period of national mourning. In 
addition to this, the pupils will be continuing to learn about the remarkable reign of Queen Elizabeth II and 
her fantastic character.  During tutor time today the pupils will each individually design a royal stamp and 
every stamp from across the school will be placed together to create a memorial wall mural. 
 
On Monday 19th September the state funeral will be held and a national bank holiday has been announced 
across the country. This means school will be closed for all pupils on this day and reopen on Tuesday 20th 
September.  
 
If you have any questions about this please contact the main school office.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss J Palmer  
Head of School 
 
 


